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SB 1530 is NOT the best approach or the right thing for Oregonians!

I believe in using tools and solutions to address challenging weather events but
NEVER at the risk of losing farmers and ranchers, the ag infrastructure, industries
and economics.

Please vote NO!

Jacqueline Duyck Jones
Washington County
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